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PLANNED CULVERT REPAIRS – BEGARGO ROAD, LAKE 
CARGELLIGO 
 

The community is advised that Council will be carrying out culvert repairs on Begargo Road between 
O’Reilly’s Road and Slant Road. 
 
The works will be occurring on Thursday 21 September 2023 from 7:00 am until 3:00 pm. 
 
For the safety of motorists and workers, the section of Begargo Road affected by the works will be closed to 
all traffic. (See attached map). 
 
For all enquiries in relation to these works please contact Council’s Infrastructure Services Department on 
02 6895 1900.  Council apologises for any inconvenience these works may cause. 
 

 


